
Avista Corp. 

1411 East Mission   P.O. Box 3727 

Spokane, Washington  99220-0500 

Telephone 509-489-0500 

Toll Free   800-727-9170 

July 26, 2022 

Amanda Maxwell,  

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, Washington 98503 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

RE: UE-220400-Avista Utilities 2022 Renewable Target Compliance Report 

On May 31,2021, in compliance with WAC 480-109, Avista Utilities (Avista or the Company) 

filed its “Compliance Report” demonstrating compliance with the renewable energy component 

of I-937, the Energy Independence Act, for 2020. Based on conversations with Staff, Avista 

updated its Renewable Target Compliance report to reflect a total cost changed from -2.1% to -

0.6% which the Company filed on July 21, 2022. After this updated filing, Staff identified 

additional changes that were necessary to the Company’s incremental cost calculation workpapers, 

such that all costs on the first tab needed to be zeroed out and prorated on the second tab to reflect 

the RECs actually used for compliance. The updated workpapers are enclosed with this filing. 

If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact John Lyons at 509-495-8515 

or myself at 509-495-2782. 

Sincerely, 

/s/Shawn Bonfield 

Shawn Bonfield 

Sr. Manager of Regulatory Policy & Strategy 
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